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Strasbourg, 2 January 2024

Subject: Call for contribution to the budget of the European Audiovisual Observatoryfor 2024

Dear Mr Sits,

I have the pleasure of confirming you that, in its meeting of 24 November 2023, the Financial
Committee of the European Audiovisual Observatory formally adopted the 2024 Observatory
Budget amounting to EUR 3 935 000.

The Budget 2024 of the Observatory is appended.

Please note the mode of payment of members’ contributions, as stated in Article 11, par. 2 and 3
of the Financial Regulations of the Observatory: “Eveiy Member shall pay at least one third of its
compulsory contribution in the course of the first three months of the year. The balance shall be payable
before the end of a period of six months as from the date mentioned in the letter calling for the
contribution”.

We would be grateful if you could transfer to our bank account the contribution for Estonia,
amounting to EUR 3 998.12, within the deadlines laid down in the Financial Regulations. You
will find hereafter our bank details.

[ Bank: Société GénéraLe — Branch: Strasbourg Europe (02363)

LAN InternationaL Banking Account Number FR76 30003 02363 00050031689 2J

BIC Bank identification Code - SOGEFRPPSTG

Please do not hesitate to contact the Observatory Secretariat (Sandra Lécaillier, telephone:
+33 (0)3 90 21 60 04, e-mail: sandra.lecaillier@obs.coe.mt) should you need any further information
on the subject.

Susanne Nikoltchev
Executive Director

Copies to: Ms Edith Sepp-Dallas, Eesti Filmi Instituut,
Mr Sum Rohtla, Ministry of Culture and Education of Estonia,
Mr Kalmars Kurs, Ministry of Culture and Education of Estonia.

Observatoire européen de L’audiovisue[
76 atLée de La Robertsau — 67000 Strasbourg — France

TéL. : +33 (0)3 90 21 60 00
— info.obs@coe.mt — www.obs.coe.int


